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INT. A LARGE, EMPTY SPACE. NIGHT

AMANDA
Ok. Welcome to the operation of a lifetime. 
We're about to pull off the heist of the 
century, and let me tell you, it's going to 
be a masterpiece.

She picks up a chess piece - The Bishop. She points to Mike. 

AMANDA (CONT’D)
11 am. The Bishop, that’s you Mike. You'll 
be our eyes and ears perched up in this 
building across from the bank. You’ll be 
plugged into their security systems, too.
If anything seems off, you let us know. 

AMANDA picks up another chess piece: The CASTLE and turns to Philip.

AMANDA (CONT’D)
11.20. The Castle. That’s you, Philip. 
You’ll be standing by the taxi stop. You're 
our muscle. If anyone gets in our way, 
you’ll sort them - smooth as silk. They 
won't know what hit them.

Another chess piece: The QUEEN.

AMANDA (CONT’D)
11.30. The Queen. That’s me. I’ll enter the 
bank, make my way to see the bank manager, 
overpower him and with his help, head to 
the vault. Seven minutes later, I’ll be out 
the side door with 3.4 million pounds worth 
of bonds.

Another chess piece: The KNIGHT.

AMANDA (CONT’D)
11.42. The Knight, that’s you, June. You’ll 
have parked here, in the car park.
When it's time to make our grand exit, 
you'll all be waiting, engine revving, 
ready to whisk us away to safety faster 
than anyone can blink.

OK. Listen up. Here’s how it’s going to go.

[END]


